
Our assembly meetings are a time to check in and find out what is happening at our club.  While I was 
away and didn’t attend this week’s meeting, I did obtain some of the highlights. 
 
Community Service – so what’s coming up for our club?  Here’s a list of happenings:  Stone Crab Jam 
Beer and Wine tent, One Bag, Blessings, Feed Citrus, Bell Ringing for the Salvation Army, Relief Share, 
Family Resource Christmas Kids, Christmas Parade, Christmas Party, Socks for Prisoners…. Certainly, 
there must be something of interest to get involved with!  Join your fellow Rotarians and have a great 
time working together doing good. (Details coming is separate broadcast) Speaking of Family Resource 
Christmas Kids…..Trish Thomas is handing out participants.  She will bring more to the next meeting, or 
you can reach her personally. 
 
John Murphy updated the club on Upward Bound for this year. 
 
Anniversaries:  Congratulations to Larry Gamble, Tito Rubio and David Rom. 
 
Reminder:  Boot Camp October 29 at 12 noon at WTC.  Come find out more about the club and the 
activities we provide. 
 
Visitors:  Doug Lobel of the Downtown Club brought Jonas, a former exchange student from Denmark 
that our club hosted in 2013/14. He is now in the navy.  We also had the pleasure of Trish’s friend Mark, 
Hauns our perennial visitor from Germany, and Jill Godette, a retired nurse and a volunteer of Relief 
Share. 
 
Get Well Soon: goes out to Mary Ann Carson, Paul Perregaux and Larry Gamble. 
 
Sign Up: 
Stone Crab Jam – Saturday, November 2, 2024.  See Brandie Ballard for shift sign up 
Salvation Army Bell Ringing – Friday, November 29 and Saturday, November 30.  See Megan Carella for 
shift sign up. 
 
There will be more information coming in the next week or so about activities, coordinators, and needs. 
 
50/50 - $42 to John Murphy! 
Happy/sad - $175 (woot!) 
 
 


